
Dear Parents and Carers,   

This week started with a very moving tribute to our Servicemen at our Remembrance Assembly where we were joined by 
members of the Armed Forces and our very special guest, Frank, who represents the Royal British Legion at Tower Hill every 
year.  The children and choir presented so beautifully and made us extremely proud! 

The week ended with huge fun and amazing fundraising for such a worthy cause—Children In Need.  Thanks to all of you 
who bought merchandise, made and bought cakes, laid pennies, bought and made costumes and gave donations we have 
raised well over £700!!! FANTASTIC!!! 

The school choir were invited to 

sing at the Remembrance Service 

at Christ Church last Sunday. 

Frank stayed after 

the service to 

answer many 

questions from 

Year 2! 

The winner of our 

cake competition 

was Mrs Oxlee! 



Upcoming dates……… 

Monday 18th November Y6 trip to Harry Potter Studios 

Tues 19th, Wed 20th & Thurs 21st—EY Phonics sessions with parents—please speak to class teachers to sign 
up! 

Thursday 21st November—Family Photo Session—book slots with Mrs Fitzpatrick 

Friday 22nd November—MUFTI DAY—EY/KS1 please bring £1, KS2—please bring wrapped sweets. 

Wednesday 27th 7pm Parent QUIZ night—please buy tickets! 

 

 

***Please note change of date for our Xmas Fayre—it is now  Thursday 5th December 

Achievement: 

EY/KS1—Jack 

KS2—Josie 

Confidence: 

EY/KS1—Grace 

KS2—Ryan H 

Fairness: 

EY/KS1— George 

KS2— Alexi 

Friendliness: 

EY/KS1—Hayley 

KS2—William 

High Expectations: 

EY/KS1—Reuben 

KS2—Tyler 

Respect: 

EY/KS1—Adrian 

KS2—Jacob C 

Headteachers Star Spotter Award:    Lyla      Class of the Week for Attendance:  Spinnaker & Blackpool 

Headteachers Smart Award:   Emelia        Attendance:  98.7% 

8 children from Years 1 

& 2 went to a multi-

skills festival at Samuel 

Cody. They loved trying 

out new activities and 

working together as a 

team. 
Absolutely brilliant effort 

from those of you that 

came to ‘Train with Twell’ 

this week!  We look forward 

to seeing you again next 

week! 

Congratulations to all those children who have 

joined me for ‘Top Table’ this week and last to 

celebrate their impeccable manners at lunchtime! 


